From: Subject:	Planning FW: HARP - Marl Hill, resident concerns
To: Nicola Hopkins	ruary 27, 2023 10:01 PM arl Hill, resident concerns
	ed from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you er and are sure the content within this email is safe.
Dear Ms Hopkins,	
comments on the r several occasions b	·
immediately on the	This is directly opposite the road side, where the proposed immense amounts of work traffic and HGVs will be passing.
property. As vulnerable position property and how noise directly to UU said they work year. Also down the fell road huge risk of incident feel there has	cerned about this project and the proximity of such large amounts of HGV to situated right on the road side concerns re impact of the HGVs on this traffic. Concerns re impact of the HGVs on this will be monitored and dealt with if issues arise? The increased level of dust and house will likely need to have new windows put in to make this manageable fuld look to support this financially - but have heard nothing from them for over a conversed about the risk of incident with such large amounts of HGV coming up and dothere is no pavement outside our house and a tight junction. This surely poses a lent putting both pedestrians and our property in danger? Is been very little/ no communication or attempt to consult with residents such as regoing to be so directly and negatively impacted upon by this project.
With thanks in ac	dvance for your support in this matter,
Yours Sincerely,	